
PUBLIC INFO MEETING IS TUESDAY, FEB. 25, 
FOR NORTH HOLLY RESURFACING PROJECT 

 

MEETING DETAILS 
WHAT:  Public information meeting to discuss 

the construction plans and the impact 
on traffic during construction. 

WHEN: Tuesday, Feb. 25, 2020 

WHERE: Holly Middle School, 14470 N. Holly 
Road, Holly, MI 48442 

NOTE:  The meeting will be “open house” 
format. There will not be a formal 
presentation. Anyone can attend any 
time between 4-7 p.m. to review 
information and speak with an RCOC 
representative. 

For more information: 
Call RCOC’s Department of Customer Services at (877) 858-4804 or send us 
an email via the RCOC Website, www.rcocweb.org 

PROJECT DETAILS 
 The project involves 4.5 miles of asphalt resurfacing.  
It will start in June and be completed in the fall. In 
addition to the resurfacing, the project includes:  

 Complete reconstruction of the road in three locations 
and raising the elevation of the road in those locations 
to improve drainage. 

Reconstruction of the retaining wall and hill 
adjustments at the intersection of North Holly Road 
and Belford Road to improve sight distances

 

IMPACT ON TRAFFIC 
 The project will be constructed in two stages. During 
each stage, that portion of North Holly Road will be 
closed to through traffic. Local traffic traveling to and 
from homes and businesses within the closures will be 

permitted during the closures. 
 Stage 1 is the section of North Holly Road from north 
of Grange Hall Road to Belford Road. This section will 
be under construction and closed to through traffic in the 
summer of 2020. 
 Stage 2 is the section of North Holly Road from 
Belford Road to the county line. This section will be 
under construction and closed to through traffic in the late 
summer and fall of 2020. 
  

FUNDING 
  The project is expected to cost approximately $4.3 
million. A special federal grant will cover $3 million with 
the remainder shared by RCOC and Holly Township. 
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